
With the weather getting warmer it has come to our attention that many of the water meter boxes are not easily 

accessible.  Many meters are located away from the edge of the road and under trees, bushes or general 

landscaping and are being covered by landscaping or parked on by trailers and vehicles.  We would like to 

remind you that it is the property owners’ responsibility to keep the meter box accessible.  Please, if you are 

going to landscape around your meter box leave at least 2 feet of space between it and your flowers or bushes 

and do not cover it with ground cover or bark.  We also ask that you not park over your meter box with trailers 

or vehicles.  If your meter box is not readily accessible it makes it difficult to correctly read your meter, 

possibly causing an undue expense to you.   

 

At this time, we are asking you to please locate your water meter and make sure it is visible, accessible and 

unobstructed by vehicles, trailers or landscaping.  In doing so, it will help prevent misread meters and reduce 

the probability of having to estimate your reading.  An accessible meter box will benefit both the customer and 

the District. 

 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact us at 503-392-3515 or e-mail us at 

cloverdalewaterdistrict@outlook.com. 
 


